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Useful Links

When: December 14th, 2023 @ 6:30 PM

Monroeville Public Library

*** Meetings held 2nd Thursday of each month ***

Where:

Club Reminders

Flight Times: 

• SUNDAY - 12:00 

Noon until dark.

• OTHER DAYS -

10:00 A.M. until 

dark

• For quiet electric 

park flyers or 

unpowered aircraft 

only: Permitted 

Flying Hours - 8:00 

A.M. until dark, 

seven days a week.

MARCS Auction
As a follow up to the auction report by club treasurer Carl Adams at the November 
meeting, our most recent auction and flea market netted the club $733.00. Holding 
two of these auctions per year just about covers our yearly grass cutting costs, which 
keeps your membership dues low!

New Member Voting
We will be voting on a potential new member at this month’s meeting.  He is Bob 
Reihms from Apollo, PA.

Dues Payment Reminder
*** 2024 dues are payable now, and you have two ways to pay!  

#1) Club treasurer Carl Adams will be at the coming monthly club meetings to accept 
your dues payment, or 

#2) You can mail it directly to him, and include the following:

• Check payable to MARCS in the amount of $20 for an adult, $10 for 15 years of age 
and under

• Proof of AMA membership (AMA membership card or receipt showing payment, 
and your AMA number, and expiration date)

• SASE would be appreciated for return of your membership card

Mail to: Carl Adams, 155 Pembrooke Drive, Delmont, PA 15626.

January 1st
Believe it or not the end of the year is almost upon us. As such, our annual 

first fly of the year will start at noon time on January 1, 2024 at the field. 

Come join us for a fun filled afternoon of flying and camaraderie.

Merry Christmas everyone!

https://www.wunderground.com/hourly/us/pa/saltsburg
https://www.wunderground.com/hourly/us/pa/saltsburg
https://www.facebook.com/MARCSPGH
https://www.facebook.com/MARCSPGH


Regional RC Flea Market Flyer.
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The Westminster Aero Modelers, from Westminster, MD, have invited one and all to their annual flea 

market on February 10, 2024.  I’ve included the full sized registration form as a separate 

attachment to this email, in case you wanted to reserve a table. 

Steve Rothschild writes of this event and his club:

Dear Club Officer,

The Westminster Aero Modelers would like to invite your club members to attend our Annual Flea 

Market on February 10, 2024. We are located in Westminster, Maryland at the local VFW Hall. Our 

tables sellout every year and there are always some nice bargains. We have food for sale and a 

50/50 raffle. I think everyone has a good time. We are a friendly and helpful club.

Please see the attached registration form for those who would like tables.

I hope to see many of your members at our event.

Sincerely,

Steve Rothschild

443-377-8012

Rothschildsteven52@gmail.com

mailto:Rothschildsteven52@gmail.com


Photos from the November Meeting
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At the November meeting, Walt Greene showed his Rudder Bug, which was originally designed in 

1950, and incorporates a lifting tail section.  Walt’s step father built one in 1952, and only had 

rudder; there was no elevator or throttle.  The model you see here is a much more recent build, 

completed by Walt himself, and does include elevator and throttle.


